
 

NOTICE OF HEARING ON APPLICATION FOR OPERATING PERMIT  
April 10, 2025, at 9:30 AM 

8656 W Hwy 71, Bldg. A, Ste. 224, Austin, TX 78735 
 
Notice is hereby given that Archangel Catholic School of Austin has applied for an operating permit 
from the Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District to withdraw up to 9.85 
million gallons (30.23 acre-feet) of groundwater annually from a Lower Trinity Aquifer well. The well 
is located at 3000 Barton Creek Blvd., Austin, TX 78735 (Longitude W 97.874045, Latitude N 
30.290714), and water produced from the well will be used to irrigate athletic fields at the same 
address. 
 
The District Board of Directors will hold a public hearing to consider the application during their 
regular monthly meeting on April 10, 2025, at 9:30 AM CST at the District o ice (8656 W Hwy 71, Bldg. 
A, Ste. 224, Austin, TX 78735). The District's General Manager recommends approval with certain 
special permit conditions. 
 
Interested parties may submit written comments before the hearing or provide written or oral 
comments during the meeting. To formally contest the application, a written request for a contested 
case hearing must be submitted before the hearing in accordance with District Rules. 
 
The application and the General Manager’s recommendations will be available at the District o ice 
and at www.swtcgcd.com at least 10 days before the hearing. For more information, contact the 
District by phone at (512) 276-2875, by email at admin@swtcgcd.org, by mail at P.O. Box 340595, 
Austin, TX 78734, or in person at 8656 W Hwy 71, Bldg. A, Ste. 224, Austin, TX 78735. 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING: Texas Government Code, Open Meetings, Section 551.054. This Notice was 
posted March 28, 2025, on the District website and at the District o ice. Notice was also filed with the Travis 
County Clerk’s O ice on March 28, 2025. 


